
From: Allister Cameron   

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 8:20 PM 

To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fugitive Slave Chapel 

PEC Committee:  My apologies for sending this after your meeting.  I let myself get too busy and some 

things gets over-looked. 

However, I want to stress to you for future meetings how important the move of the Fugitive Slave 

Chapel to Fanshawe Pioneer Village is.  We have hosted Lions Club Exchange students for over 40 years 

(with the exception of the last 3 summers because of Covid). One place that we always take them is to 

Fanshaw Pioneer Village.  For the last few years we have also shown them the outside of the chapel and 

explained its history..  I feel very strongly that the chapel would be a GREAT asset to the village and of 

course we would continue to bring our students to the village and include a visit to the chapel and 

explain its history. 

Sincerely, Carolyn and Allister Cameron 
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